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Welcome 

I have had a few apologies from some members 

that are away this week but I am sure the rest of 

us will make the most of the evening and enjoy 

ourselves. See John if you would like to play a 

piece or two.  

 

Bellows and Waves 

This popular event takes place next weekend, 

starting Friday 23rd August, Saturday 24th and 

Sunday 25th August 2019. 

The Venue is Weymouth Bay Methodist Church 

Weymouth, Dorset 

Contact Julie Luck at  jnorth72hotmail.com for 

more details. 

 

Iñigo Mikeleiz-Berrade (Accordion) 

 A short Free Lunchtime Concert:                                

Friday 06 September 2019  1:00 pm - 1:45 pm                                                         

The Programme: 

Bach – Prelude and Fugue in C 

Sofia Gubaidulina – De Profundis 

Mozart – Adagio in B minor 

Naresh Sohal – Shades VII 

Magnus Lindberg – Jeux d’anches 

Piazzolla – Ave Maria 

Venue      St Martin-in-the-Fields London 

 

Paul Hutchinson 

I am sorry to have to tell you that the Paul 

Hutchinson event  on 7th September 2019 has 

been cancelled. 

Patrick handed out leaflets last club night and 

conveyed the news to  me this week, 

 

Crawley Accordion Orchestra 

Following their successful concert in Woking the 

Crawley Accordion Orchestra will be performing 

in Guildford Castle Grounds Bandstand on Sunday 

8th September at 2pm. It would be great if you 

could go and support their efforts to promote the 

accordion in Guildford. 

 

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra 

The Orchestra will be playing on the 15th 

September at the Canbury Gardens Bandstand 

Kingston KT2 5AW at 3pm. This is a beautiful 

venue beside the river, Ideal for a picnic and 

relaxing afternoon with the family. 

 Also again on the  29th September 2019 they will 

be playing at Guildford Bandstand in the Castle 

Grounds GU1 3UW at 2pm. 

There will be a varied programme of classical and 

modern music. It would be lovely to see you 

there.  

 

Trip to Italy April  2020 

Another wonderful  chance  to visit Castelfidardo 

and San Marino next year. The trip is 5 days (4 

nights) 21st -25th April 2020 

For more information you can visit our  

facebook page,  The Guildford Accordion Club 

or contact Mr Peter Le Geyt at PLG Marketing. 

email plg@plgmarketing.com  

or telephone 0208 89776680  (daytime) 

 

Next Club Night 

September 20th 2019 

Hope to see you then 

http://jnorth72hotmail.com/

